
   Glenridge Bible Church offers a Sunday School program called 
DiscipleLand for older children and a staffed nursery for each 

Sunday Morning service. (DiscipleLand is not offered on the first 
Sunday of each month (Family Sundays), however, the nursery is 

available. 
 

Children must be registered at the desk in the lobby to  
participate in DiscipleLand or the nursery. 

 
Please email AngelaJantzi@hotmail.com to stay informed of  

upcoming events and program scheduling. 
 

Additionally, for parents with infants, there is a quiet room  
available at the back of the sanctuary for nursing, changing, or 

simply fussing babies.  Sound is piped in so you can still hear the 
service at a baby-friendly volume. 

 Our AWANA club has been so 
blessed with people wanting Chris-
tian, faith-based club activities for 
their kids! We now have 61 kids  
registered! 
 Thank you to all who are a part 
of this incredible outreach and  

teaching children’s ministry! 

 We ask that everyone else continue to support this ministry 
through prayer for the volunteers and for the families and the 
children that are part of our club this year. 

Genesis 2 : 4-17 NASB 
 This is the account of the heavens and the earth when they 
were created, in the day that the Lord God made earth and  
heaven. Now no shrub of the field was yet in the earth, and no 
plant of the field had yet sprouted, for the Lord God had not sent 
rain upon the earth, and there was no man to cultivate the 
ground. 
 But a mist used to rise from the earth and water the whole 
surface of the ground. Then the Lord God formed man of dust 
from the ground, and breathed into his nostrils the breath of life; 
and man became a living being. The Lord God planted a garden 
toward the east, in Eden; and there He placed the man whom He 
had formed. Out of the ground the Lord God caused to grow 
every tree that is pleasing to the sight and good for food; the tree 
of life also in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the 
knowledge of good and evil. 
 Now a river flowed out of Eden to water the garden; and 
from there it divided and became four rivers. The name of the first 
is Pishon; it flows around the whole land of Havilah, where there is 
gold. The gold of that land is good; the bdellium and the onyx 
stone are there. The name of the second river is Gihon; it flows 
around the whole land of Cush. The name of the third river 
is Tigris; it flows east of Assyria. And the fourth river is 
the Euphrates. 
 Then the Lord God took the man and put him into the  
garden of Eden to cultivate it and keep it. 
  The Lord God commanded the man, saying, “From any tree 
of the garden you may eat freely; but from the tree of the 
knowledge of good and evil you shall not eat, for in the day that 
you eat from it you will surely die.” 

Office Schedule 
 

The office is reachable Monday-Friday, 8:30am—5:00pm. 
905.937.1326   or   GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 

Pastor Bobby is available to meet in the office from  
Tuesday to Friday, 9:30am—4:00pm 

 

We request that visits are done by appointment so we can  
ensure we have set aside time to meet your needs. 

 

Please relay your message(s) through the church office by phone 
during office hours, or by email or voicemail after hours. 

Please update your directories. 
 

Bev Williams 
5082 Alyssa Drive 

Lincoln, ON, L3J 1Y1 
 

    905.323.8720 



 Giving… 
“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  

store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 
 

Capital Gifts……………………………………………………………….$ 1,200.00 
Fundraising…………………………………………………………………$ 20.00 
General Offering October 9, 2022……….………................$ 4,792.12 
Average Weekly Offerings 2022……………...………………….$ 6,064.33 
Weekly Offerings Budget 2022 …………….…………………....$  6,601.24 

 
A gentle request not to designate funds for missions.  Our missions 
support payments are made in accordance with our annual budget. 

Glenridge Bible Church’s 

“Mission of the Month” for October 

 
Please remember to pray for, and   
encourage, our GBC missionaries. 

 

Tim Whitehead serving 
with  

GALCOM Canada 

Truth for Teens - Ozzie’s Pantry 
October – canned soups. 

 Your Donations are used by Rick and Heather to 
extend their hospitality, love and help to at-risk 

youth as Rick mentors them using Ozzie’s Garage 
 

Christar requests Prayer for a missionary couple hoping to 
leave for North Africa in less than a month as they complete their final weeks of 

training, preparation and fundraising; and for new interns for 2023   
 

Galcom International has a weekly “Mission Compass” radio show/Podcast 
which profiles missionary work around the world and provides information on 

how Christians can get involved. Go to https://galcom.org/ for more  
information and/or go to YouTube to listen to Tim Whitehead at  

https://youtu.be/DmJo_C3dTco 
 

Intervarsity Fellowship requests Prayer for faith & encouragement for Matt, 
Sevda, and Tanner; for prayer partners and connections to reach both Christian 
and non-Christian students at Brock, McMaster, Niagara + other universities in 

SW ON;  and for additions to their team to rebuild where Covid took a huge 
toll.    

 

Niagara Life Centre – Mark your calendar: Oct. 28th is the Niagara Life Centre 
Annual Fundraising Banquet and Silent Auction at the Holiday Inn, St.  
Catharines. Doors open at 5:30p.m for the auction and dinner at 6:30 p.m.   
There is NO COST to attend but it is a fund-raiser so come prepared.   
Seating is limited and must be reserved by calling the office at 905-934-0021 

 Sunday, October 30th at 6:30pm will be a Soup & Fellowship 
Night! 

 Ladies’ Christmas Tea coming November 26th.   
 Ladies’ Luncheon on October 19, 2022.  
 Henley Concerts on October 16, 2022 & November 13, 2022 
 Funeral Service for Elmer Neumann on October 22, 2022 @ 

2:00pm 
 Our Christmas Season is quickly approaching.  Watch bulletin 

and announcement loop on Sundays for upcoming events and 
services. 

See Bulletin  
for details 

Our shoeboxes are in the lobby and 
ready for you to pick up! 
 
Shoebox Collection week will be  
November 14th—20th 

Monday 
November 

14th 

Tuesday 
November 

15th 

Wednesday 
November 

16th 

Thursday 
November 

17th 

Friday 
November 

18th 

Saturday 
November 

19th 

Sunday 
November 

20th 

10am-12pm 2-4pm CLOSED 10am-12pm 2-4pm 9am-12pm 2-4pm 

   7-8pm    



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 

Or do you not know that your body is a temple of the Holy Spirit 
who is in you, whom you have from God, and that you are not 
your own? For you have been bought with a price: therefore  

glorify God in your body.  
       1 Corinthians 6 : 19-20 

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 
Today 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 
   6:30pm Henley Concert with the Watchmen & Torchmen Qts 

Monday   7:00pm Prayer Meeting (in Fireside Room) 
Wednesday   6:15pm AWANA  
   6:30pm Bible Study & Prayer Meeting (in Board Room) 
Saturday   8:00am Men’s Prayer Fellowship (Prayer Room) 

Next Sunday 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby  

Order of Service 
 

Opening Hymn 
#349—”Trust and Obey” 

 

Key Verse & Invocational Prayer 
 

Musical Praise 
#345 — Blessed Assurance 

 

Opportunity to Worship Through Tithes and Offerings 
“Lord I Need You” 

 

DiscipleLand Segment 
 

Scripture Reading 
Genesis 2 : 4-17 

 

Message — Pastor Bobby Halek 

“Studies in Torah: The Edenic Sanctuary” 
 

Responsive Hymn 
#350 — “’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus “ 

 

Benediction 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We are very excited to announce an upcoming  
Ladies’ Christmas Tea! 

 

 Location:  Glenridge Bible Church 
 Date:  Saturday, November 26th, 2022 
 Time:  11:00am 
 Cost:  $20 per person 
 

Special Music and a devotional will take place in  
our main auditorium and we’ll move to the  

gymnasium for Tea, Coffee, Sandwiches, Veggies, 
Fruit, and Desserts 

 
You can register and pay for this event   

with Marion Sharp.  You can call her at 905.937.9548 
Final date to register is Sunday, November 13th, 2022 

      Attention ladies!  GBC Ladies’  
      Ministry welcomes you all to 

      our monthly luncheon. 
 

      This month we’ll be at  
      Ostin’s Restaurant  
      327 Ontario Street  

(in the Holiday Inn & Suites Conference Centre) 
 on Wednesday, October 19th at noon. 

 

Please call Marion Sharp no later than Tomorrow,  
October 17th, to reserve a place, at 905.937.9548 



GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH 

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  
and grace, that worships Him, serves others,  

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

Welcome to our  
 Worship Service 
   this Lord’s Day  
   

    October 16th, 2022 
    Pastor Bobby 

“    Studies in Torah: The Edenic Sanctuary 
    Genesis 2 : 4-17 

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 
905.937.1326     

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 
HenleyCMF@gmail.com  www.HenleyCMF.ca 

 
Follow us on Facebook and YouTube 

(Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch) 

Thank You for Praying 

Please pray for those suffering loss.   
* Please pray for Hilda and Tom Glucker and their family after 
 the passing of Fred Glucker last week.  Please pray for peace 
 and comfort in this time of loss. 
* We have a number of other GBC folks that have experienced 
 the loss of a loved one or friend.  Please lift them up  
 corporately for peace and comfort in their time of loss. 
 
Requests for Prayer 
* Please continue to pray for Jim Arthur after his very serious fall 
 Please pray for healing and for wisdom for his doctors. 
* Joyce Abernethy’s Sister-in-law, Brenda, is much improved  
 following her stroke and has been transferred to Shaver for 
 rehab.  Thank you to everyone for your continued prayer. 
* Helmut Harder is very slowly recovering from his infection and 
 is slowly gaining strength.  Please pray for continued healing 
 and for strength to return to his legs so he is able to stand and 
 transfer easier to a wheelchair. 
* Eleanor Leigh’s husband, Greg, is back home from the hospital 
 Please continue to pray for Greg, Eleanor and the family. 
* Eleanor also requests prayer regarding her son’s liver disease 
 and a return to faith.  
* Ursula Savoie reports that her nephew, Jesse Penner’s  
 tumours are no longer responding to treatments. Their growth 
 is spreading. He is still fighting and needs prayer. The family 
 thanks everyone for their prayers. 
 
Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness: 
* Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Dave Furness, Jim Arthur, Lois and 
 Ron Clattenburg, Jaqi Shennan, Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh,  
 Bev Williams, Helmut Harder, Hilda Glucker, Mildred Levair, 
 Hugh and Eleanor Rogers, Mary Lockett, Toni Goodliff 


